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February 11, 2011 

 

 

NOTICE OF EXTENDED DEADLINE TO FILE ANNUAL REPORT 

(Now Set for Monday, February 28, 2011) 

 

 

RE: WUTC v. Trashbusters of Washington State, LLC, Docket TG-101639 

 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On February 8, 2011, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Status Conference in this matter.  The Notice set out a series of deadlines for 

Trashbusters of Washington State, LLC (Trashbusters) to make various filings and payments in 

order to bring its business into full compliance with all laws and Commission regulations 

applicable to annual reports and regulatory fees. 

 

On February 10, 2011, Trashbusters requested additional time to file its Annual Report for 2009 

while it works with Commission Staff to determine which of its services are subject to 

regulation.  Trashbusters’ request is reasonable. 

 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE THAT the deadline for Trashbusters to file its 

Annual Report for 2009 is now extended to Monday, February 28, 2011.  All other deadlines 

contained in the Notice dated February 8, 2011, remain in effect. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

ADAM E. TOREM 

Administrative Law Judge 


